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OSARUS

OSARUS BREEZE-UP ON THE MOVE

The Osarus Breeze-Up Sale will change location in 2015
from the all-weather track at Pornichet to La Teste
Racecourse. Emmanuel Viaud of Osarus explained “We
have decided to bring the sale back to La Teste, where we
held our first Breeze-Up Sale in 2010, for two reasons. The
first of of these is for financial reasons as we have invested
a lot of money in the facilities at La Teste so we need to
make the most of them now. The second reason is part of
the identity of Osarus which has always been associated
with La Teste and the South West of France.” Vendor Alban
Chevalier du Fau of the Channel Consignment was in
agreement that this is a positive move for the sales agency;
“The horses will breeze on the grass track at La Teste which
is more selective than the all-weather track at Pornichet
and makes it easier to judge them. The facilities at La Teste
allow us to work comfortably and the location is also more
accessible. This is proof once again that Osarus are
continually trying to improve.” Sally Ann Grassick




